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Occupational Health Lab. 
200 Kent Street, Ottawai 
June 11, 1954. 

Raht, 
Senior Research Lnzineer, 
The Consolidated Mining tit. Smelting 
Company of Canada Limited, 
Kimberley, ï:. C. 

Dear 1 4r . Raht t 

e had not forgotten the matter of reducing 
winter water sampling points raised originally by 
you in a letter of February 12th and again on June 
7th. 1 was waiting to have a meeting with the 
north eat Territories group. That meeting was 
held on May 28th and it was decided that the Rat 

lake, Frame lake and one Kam lake point might be 
dropped during, frozen conditions. I had been in- 
tending to communicate this decision to you within 
a few days. 

The matter of once- monthly sampling will be 

reviewed in July on the occasion of our sexier 
visit to Yellowknife ire will not i ry you of our 
intended date of arrival. 

Yours sinceroly, 

Ki nzslay Kay, 
Chief, 

Occupational dealt') Laboratory. 


